
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 

 
(By email)    
 

 
Our Ref: MGLA130618-4760 

 
6 July 2018 

 
 
 
Dear   
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 8 June 2018. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You requested: 
 

"I would like to ask under the freedom of information act to see the evidence of grades 2 
getting a higher qualification mostly funded by the GLA in the past 15 years and how 
many have done so if at all. Please let me know if HR is ok to disclose this information 
and I look forward to your reply" 

 
Please find below the information we hold within the scope of your request. 

 

We understand that your request relates to the GLA’s scheme for corporate sponsorship of 

professional qualifications, rather than other learning and development or apprenticeships 

funded by the GLA. Our records for corporate sponsorship date back to 2012. Since then no 

staff at Grade 2 have successfully applied for corporate sponsorship for professional 

qualifications under the GLA scheme.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA130618-4760. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 




